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ces ILouis bempel

Rabbi Nathan Blechman
Veterans Hospitad No, 81

Bronx, Hew York
Dear Habbi Blechman:

i note in your letter of February Sth that
you dssire one pound of matgoth for each cf the
300 Jewish mep in the Veterans Hospitals Due
to a budget cut this year we have had to allocate
matzoth on the basis of one package for each
two men, In the light of this formulay; will you
kindly revise your request and lat us hear from
you as scon as possible,

I have referred your requests for aleiu

other than for Passover to Mr, Harry Al
nead of our supply department,

]
Sincerely yours,

SIESON RKINSLEY
Program Director




